
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: August 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
We are waiting until after registration to report numbers

Science Standards Alignment
Our 6th-8th science teachers spent the day reviewing the new standards and 
learning ideas for lesson design. The facilitators did an excellent job and it was time 
well spent. We are excited as it takes instruction to a more student centered 
approach much like our math.


